
MASS SCHEDULE

Saturday 4:30 p.m.

Sunday 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 a.m.

Monday 5:30 p.m.

Tuesday 8:15 a.m.

Wednesday 6:30 a.m.

Thursday 8:15 a.m.

First Friday 8:15 a.m., 12:10 p.m.

Exposition of the Blessed  
Sacrament after 8:15  
Mass until noon. 

(No daily Mass on Fridays except for First Fridays)

Holydays Consult the bulletin prior 
to the Holyday

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday 3:00 – 4:00 p.m. Call the Parish 
Office to schedule other times. 

ST. AGNES PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
Loved and chosen by God, we are the St. 
Agnes Parish family. Through Baptism we 
share responsibility for continuing the mission 
of Jesus. We are called to be a community 
whose members enable and support the gifts 
given to each by the Spirit. We are sent to 
make Christ visible in our world through 
worship, proclamation of the Word, and 
service to all God’s people. We, the people 
of God, in the Catholic Christian community 
of St. Agnes, in northwest Springfield, Illinois, 
commit ourselves to seek first the Kingdom of 
God in our life together.

PARISH STAFF

Rev. Robert J. Jallas, Pastor
Rev. Pawel Augustyniak, Parochial Vicar

Deacon Roy A. Harley

Karen Ferguson, Music Director
Kathy Vizral, Parish Administrative Assistant

Nancy Wilderson, PSR Coordinator

PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Monday – Friday 8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.

Parish Office · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·793-1330

Parish Fax · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·793-3212

Parish Email · · · · · · · · · · · · sac245@comcast.net

Parish Website · · · · · · ·stagnescatholicparish.org

SCHOOL STAFF
Sr. Joan Sorge, O.P., School Principal

Karen White, School Administrative Assistant

Sharon Swehla, School Secretary

Mathew Fitzgerald, Maintenance

School Office · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·793-1370

School Fax · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·793-1238

School Website  · · · · · stagnescatholicschool.org

School Email  · · · · ·info@stagnescatholicschool.org

PARISH ORGANIZATIONS & CONTACT PERSONS

Caregiving Ministry · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Barb Kern

Choir & Song Leaders  · · · · · · · · Karen Ferguson

Communion Ministers · · · · · · · · · · Elaine Arisman

Gift Bearers · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Debra Mann

Greeters · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Barb Kern

Holy Name Society · · · · · · · · · · · · · Mike Noonan

Readers · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Deacon Roy A. Harley

Parents’ Club · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·Julie Ressler

Parish Council  · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Carrie Becker

Parish Finance Council · · · · · · · · · · · · ·Tom Frost

Right to Life  · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Cliff Erwin

School Board · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · Ann Holtrop

St. Vincent de Paul Society · · · · · · · Jim Ketchum

Young at Heart · · Jane Lacascio, Rosyln Brookens

WELCOME!
If you’re new to our community and not yet 
registered, we invite you to call or stop by the 
Parish Office.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Call the Parish Office to arrange a time.

INFANT BAPTISMS
Infant Baptisms are celebrated on the 
first and third Sundays of the month at 
12:30 p.m. Attendance at the Pre-Baptismal 
Preparation Class is required. Call the Parish 
Office to register for the class and to arrange 
for a Baptism. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION 
OF ADULTS (RCIA)
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
is open to the unbaptized who are interested 
in joining the Catholic faith, those baptized 
Christian who are considering becoming a 
Catholic, and baptized Catholics who are 
not fully initiated. Inquiry sessions for those 
interested in joining the Catholic faith are held 
periodically throughout the year. Please call 
the Parish Office for additional information. 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Arrangements for weddings must be made 
at least six (6) months in advance. Please 
contact the Parish Office. 
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READERS, JUNE 8-9 
 

   4:30 p.m.  Sr. Joan Sorge, Ellen Kuntzi 
    8:00 a.m.  Vicki Bauer, Andy Ramage 
    9:30 a.m.  Mark Jarmer, Julie Davis 
  11:30 a.m.  Ed Cobau, Adrian Gandhi 

COMMUNION MINISTERS 
JUNE 8-9 

    4:30 p.m.  Team B,  Michael Farmer, Jim 
Frank, Jim Morris, Dan Punzak, Pat Steiren 
    8:00 a.m.  Team G, Carolyn Chestnut, Donna 
Chestnut, Tom Frost & Julie Davis, Brad & 
Diane Loscher 
    9:30 a.m.  Team M, Ralph & Roslyn 
Brookens, Maribeth Farnham, Bob & Kathy 
Sherman, Virginia Sprinkel 
  11:30 a.m.  Team  T, Connie Cody, Jackie 
Davis, Patrick Dennis, Linda Mueller, Don 
Steinkamp 

ALTAR SERVERS 

JUNE 4, 6: 
    8:15 a.m.   No Mass 
    8:15 a.m.   No Mass 

JUNE 8-9: 
    4:30 p.m. Celia Smudde, Reagan Smudde 
    8:00 a.m. Lou Matsko, Mark Gebhards 
    9:30 a.m. Vance Ludolph, Jack Ludolph 
  11:30 a.m.  Jaycie Cole, Sydney Devlin,  

Michael Enlow 

PRAYER LINE REQUESTS 
 

8:00 AM-5:00 PM: Sheila Noonan 546-0012
Barb Kern 546-7729

5:00 PM-10:00 PM: Maureen Brady 787-3423
Cinda Steinkamp     787-6439

MASS INTENTIONS 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
Monday: Acts 19:1-8; Jn 16:29-33 
Tuesday: Acts 20: 17-27; Jn 17:1-11a 
Wednesday: Acts 20:28-38; Jn 17:11b-19 
Thursday: Acts 22: 30, 23:6-11; Jn 17:20-26 
Friday: Acts 25:13b-21; Jn 21:15-19 
Saturday: Acts 28:16-20, 30-31; Jn 21:20-25 
Sunday: Acts 2:1-11/1; Cor 12:3b-7, 12-13;   
Jn 20:19-23 

ST. AGNES PARISH 
245 North Amos Avenue 

Springfield, IL 62702 

MONDAY, JUNE 3 
5:30 p.m. No Mass  

TUESDAY, JUNE 4 
8:15 a.m.  No Mass 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 5 
6:30 a.m. No Mass 

THURSDAY, JUNE 6 
8:15 a.m. No Mass 

FRIDAY,  JUNE 7 
No Mass 

SATURDAY, JUNE 8 
4:30 p.m. Margaret O’Donnell (Family) 
   And  Ronald Oller (Family) 

SUNDAY, JUNE 9 
  8:00 a.m.  Jennifer Briesacher (Bible Study) 
  9:30 a.m.  Ed Canny (Family) 
11:30 a.m.  Parishioners of St. Agnes 

GREETERS - JUNE
 

4:30 p.m. Barb Kern 
8:00 a.m. Robert & Jane Brenneisen 

9:30 a.m. Ryan & Kelle Lee 

Greeters are needed for 11:30 a.m. Mass during 
the month of June. If you can help, please call 
the Parish Office at 793-1330. Thank you! 
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FAREWELL RECEPTION: 
Join us in the Parish Hall after all 
Masses the weekend of June 15-
16 as we say “farewell” to Fr. Bob 
who soon begins a new priestly 
assignment. An assortment of 
pastries and refreshments will be 

served after all the Masses. (Please note: no 
gifts, monetary or otherwise.) Stop by to visit, 
share a memory, and extend best wishes! 

Attention Men of the Parish: 
The Holy Name Society end-of-the-
year meeting/cookout will be held on 
Monday, June 24. Social hour at 5:30 
p.m., with dinner at 6:30 p.m.  Cost for

the dinner is $5. (Please make sure your annual 
dues of $5 have been paid. If not, you can pay 
your dues the night of the cookout.) All men of 
the parish are invited and encouraged to attend. 
This is a great opportunity to meet new people 
and “re-meet” guys you haven’t seen in a while. 
Hope to see you there! 

Make VBS the “MANE” 
event! This epic African adventure 
engages the whole herd. At St. 
Agnes VBS Roar, kids explore 
God’s goodness and celebrate a 

ferocious faith that powers them through this 
wild life. Register Now to Attend or Volunteer 
at VBS! St. Agnes 2019 Vacation Bible School 
– “Roar!”,  will be held July 8-12 from 9:00-
11:30 a.m. VBS is open to children ages 4
years old through 5th grade, regardless of
parish or religious affiliation. The cost to attend
for the week is $20. You can register at https://
vbspro.events/p/events/stagnes2019 Please
contact Jen Graves with any questions at
mathjen@gmail.com  or  call (312) 513-3459.
Be sure to stop by the back of the church
and check out our “barrel of monkeys!”
Each monkey contains an item needed for VBS.
Please pick up a monkey or two. Items should
be returned to the Parish Office or the back of
the church by Sunday, June 30. Thank you for
your support!

Protecting God’s Children 
Class and background review is 
required for all volunteers, active or 
occasional. This class helps you 

learn how you can be a protector of children 
and maybe save a child from a lifetime of pain 
and suffering. Our parish community relies on 
the generous service of volunteers. Without you 
and your commitment to service, our parish 
would falter. We have an upcoming training 
session on Wednesday, June 12 at 6:30 p.m. 
in the parish hall. Please call the church at 
793-1330 to register for the class. You only
need to take the class one time to be a
volunteer.

Thank you for your generosity to the St. 
Agnes A Family of Faith: Investing in Our 
Future Campaign. Currently, we have a total 
amount of $1,910,675.63 pledged. Of this 
amount, $669,384.13 has been received. It is 
not too late to make a donation or pledge to the 
campaign. Pledge cards can be placed in the 
Sunday collection or mailed to the Parish Office. 
Thank you to the following who have made a 
pledge recently: 

Marsha Norris 
Therese Meyer-Cox 

WELCOME to the following 
parishioners who  registered at St. 
Agnes Parish in May: 

Tim Cunningham 
Chris and Stacy Lawrence Family 

BAPTISM 
We welcome into the Body of 
Christ, the Church, the following 
children who were baptized:

Jonah Daniel DeWeese 
Linda Michal See

May the Light of Christ shine 
brightly in and through them! 



Summer School Office Hours – The office will 
be open from 9:00 a.m. until 12:00 noon until 
June 7.  The office will be closed the rest of   
the month and through the month of July. The 
office will reopen August 5. Phone messages 
will be checked throughout the summer. Please 
leave a message on the answering machine 
and someone will get back to you as soon as 
possible. 

Graduation Pictures are now in the school 
office and can be picked up by St. Agnes 
graduates anytime before June 7 during 
summer office hours.  

Used Uniform Sale will be held in the school 
after all Masses the weekend of July 13-14. 
Please mark this on your calendars. 

Career Opportunities: St. Agnes 
School is currently seeking a part-
time kitchen worker, part-time 
Spanish teacher, and a full-time 

4th Grade Homeroom Teacher who will be 
responsible for 4th/5th grade Reading and 
Religion classes. Please contact Rachel 
Cunningham, Principal at 793-1370 or by email 
rcunningham@stagnescatholicschool.org        
if interested in any of these positions.  

ASCENSION OF THE LORD         3    June 2, 2019 

Holy Family Food Pantry: 
June 8-9 is our regular collection   
for the Holy Family Food Pantry.  
During the summer, donations drop 
but the need for food increases. 

Please remember to keep these families in mind 
and bring extra donations for our collection. You 
can bring your food donations to the back of the  
gathering space. Cash donations are always 
appreciated. Make checks payable to “Holy 
Family Food Pantry.” Your donations help make 
a difference in the community. Thank you for 
donations throughout the year!  

SHG Summer Sports 
Camps: Register now for any 
upcoming SHG sports camps 
listed below. Forms can be found 

on the bulletin board in the gathering space.  
For more information, go to www.shg.org and 
download their Summer Activity Guide. 
. Football Camp/Non-padded (incoming K-

8th), June 10-12, T-shirt included, $75
. Volleyball Camp (incoming 4-8th) June 17-

19, T-shirt included, $65 (4-6th) $75 (7-8th)
. Softball Camp (incoming 6-8th & Freshmen),

July 10-12, T-shirt included, $65
. Girls Basketball Camp (incoming 4-8th) July

15-18, T-shirt included, $75
. Football Camp/Padded (incoming 4-8th),

July 15-17, T-shirt included, $75

Alpha Course at Cathedral – A chance 
to explore a relationship with Jesus: 
Do you know someone who might enjoy 
learning a little more about Christianity?  Do you 
have a family member or friend who has    
drifted away from their faith?  Do you have a   
co-worker who always asks questions about 
Religion?  Why not invite them to Alpha?  Alpha 
is a no pressure opportunity to explore the 
Christian faith in an atmosphere of warm 
hospitality. Each Alpha session includes a  
meal, a talk, and conversation. No cost, no 
obligation. If you or someone you know is 
interested, the next course begins on Monday, 
June 10 at 6:30 p.m. in the Cathedral school 
basement.  Please make sure to RSVP at 522-
3342 or email vcompton@cathedral.dio.org or 
online at https://spicathedral.org/alpha/ . 

J.O.S.H.U.A. – The SHG students, who were 
here a few weeks ago with their tubes of M&M’s, 
leave for Appalachia and J.O.S.H.U.A. this 
weekend and return with a wonderful heart to be 
there for others. In gratitude for what gifts we 
have to give, students give back to the local 
Springfield community with service projects 
throughout the year. Please keep us all in 
prayer as we remember you, our donors, and 
our creature comforts of home. 



CONTRIBUTIONS, MAY 25-26: 

     Regular Contributions:    $14,952 

     St. Agnes Parish Capital 
     Improvements Fund:       $391 

ON-LINE GIVING, MAY: 

     Regular Contributions:    $9,110 

     St. Agnes Parish Capital 
     Improvements Fund:       $435 

MAY GOD BLESS YOUR GENEROSITY! 

2019 
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St. Louise de Marillac Guild would like to 
extend to all the women of the Springfield 
Deanery a warm invitation to join us at our 
monthly meetings. The mission of St. Louise de 
Marillac is to foster the spiritual work of mercy 
and to raise funds for Catholic Charities of 
Springfield, Illinois. We meet the third Monday 
of most months in the St. Agnes Parish Hall and 
enjoy a delicious meal, have an informative and 
enjoyable program followed by a short meeting. 
Please think about joining us at one of our next 
meetings; June 17, August 19, September 16, 
October 21, November 18 and December 16. 
All are also welcome to Save the Date for a 
hearty, fun filled Bunco Party on August 18 at 
St. Agnes. We look forward to meeting you 
soon! If you have any questions, please email 
our Secretary, Katie, at Garykatie@att.net. 

Sister Parish Contributions:  
Many thanks for the generous 
contributions for our sister parish in 
Guatemala.  A total of $2,128 was 
contributed in May.  

Thank you to our parish 
families contributing  
electronically. You may not 
see these fellow parishioners 

place an envelope in the basket every week, but 
their consistent giving does not go unnoticed   
in our Parish Office. Each month our parish 
receives a steady and predictable stream of 
income from those donors who have made the 
commitment to give by having a designated 
contribution automatically transferred to our 
parish through our Online Giving Program. For 
those currently giving online, if you would 
like to have something to place in the weekly 
collection basket, we have created online 
giving cards (shown above) that can be 
picked up in the back of the church under the 
bulletin board. Just pick up a giving card on the 
way into Mass and drop in the collection basket 
at the appropriate time. If you would like to learn 
more about this way of giving, please call the 
Parish Office at 793-1330 or go to our parish 
website at www.stagnescatholicparish.org and 
click on the Donate Now button.  

BAPTISM CLASS: The Baptism 
Class is required for all parents who 
have not taken a class before, 
although all parents are urged to 
attend. The next class will be on 
Thursday, June 13, 6:30-8:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall. Parents may also take the 
class prior to the birth of their child.  To register, 
call the Parish Office at 793-1330. 

The Fatima All Night Vigil will take place 
from 9:00 p.m. Friday, June 7 until 6:00 a.m. 
Saturday, June 8 at Blessed Sacrament   
Church in Springfield, Speaker is Fr. George 
Nellikunnel. See Catholic Times for details. 

Volunteers Needed: Are you looking for 
service hours or a way to help out here at St. 
Agnes? Well, we are looking for help. We are 
looking for individuals/families who would like to 
help hold the door and greet parishioners as 
they arrive for weekend Masses. This is a great 
way to get to know fellow parishioners. If you 
can help, please call Tami or Kathy at the 
Parish Office at 793-1330. 



3rd SUNDAY OF LENT         5     March 27,  2011  

Young at Heart 
(YAH) Activities 

We welcome all adults of the 
parish to all Young at Heart 
events.

Mark your calendar for these upcoming events:  

YAH Planning Meeting:  Join us for our next 
planning meeting on Tuesday, June 18 at 7:00 
p.m. in the parish hall. All are invited to join us
and provide ideas for future activities.

The Muni:  We have a block of seats to see 
“Evita” at the Muni on Saturday, June 22 at 
8:30 p.m. Tickets are $15.00 per person and 
your payment guarantees a seat. As in past 
years, we will have a potluck at the Muni 
Pavilion at 6:00 p.m. for those who wish to 
participate (small donation requested to cover 
an entrée). Money for “Evita” tickets must be 
received by Friday, June 7. The deadline for 
season ticket holders to attend the “potluck 
only” is Tuesday, June 18.  Please contact 
Roslyn Brookens at 622-6299 (mobile/text) if 
you have questions and to make reservations 
for the Muni and/or the potluck. 

Save the Date:  Dinner-Theater Bus Trip to 
Conklin’s Barn III Dinner Theater, Goodfield,  
IL to see “Funny Money” on Friday, November 
8, 2019. $66.00 per person (includes 
transportation, driver’s tip, dinner, tax and 
gratuity). Please call Glenn Jacobs at 787-
1516 to make reservations. 

Please contact any of the following officers if 
you would like to get involved in any YAH 
projects or if you have suggestions for future 
activities: 

Co-chairs:  Jane Snyder (546-7084) and    
            Linda Hurley (708-218-3741) 

Secretary:  Jane Locascio (306-3037) 
Treasurer:  Bill Snyder (546-7084) 
Pot Luck Coordinator:                     

            Barb Kern (546-7729) 

RIGHT TO LIFE CORNER 
For all children in the womb, May they 
be seen as gifts from the Father, and 
gifts for the world, 

We pray to the Lord... 
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Chiara Center June Offerings: 
– Companions on the Journey, June 3 at 11:30
a.m. – This is an afternoon for those in what
spiritual writers term “the second half of life” to
bring people together for a meal, conversations,
and to hear brief presentations on topics of faith.
Several years ago, Gil Opferman began tending
bees and he will now share some thoughts on
the spirituality of beekeeping.  $20 fee.
– Men’s Retreat, June 7-9 – “Hearing Anew,
Speaking Anew” is a weekend retreat meant
to help men ground themselves in how Jesus
spoke and listened in order to transform others
and bring healing and hope to all. Fr. Richard
Chiola is a veteran retreat master whose
education and experience lends itself well to
helping men grow in their faith and personal life.
$265 for overnight and $175 for commuters.
– Silent or Directed Retreat, June 16-21 (3, 4 or
5 days) – Take time to rest and find new balance
among other silent companions in the safe and
healing spaces of Chiara Center. Those seeking
this option will have the chance to gather to
prepare for this experience; something helpful for
those who are uncomfortable with silence and
solitude. We also offer the traditional option to
make this a directed retreat alongside one of our
helpful directors, Sister Anita Cleary, OP and
Sister Barbara Blesses, OP. RSVP for all events
or for more information, call 523-0901.

Butler Funeral Home, June 6: An Open 
Door Session on Funerals, Cremation, 
Cemetery and Advance Planning. When it 
comes to burial, cremation and advance funeral 
planning, we know that people have many 
questions. As funeral and cremation specialists, 
we’re happy to provide answers during our FREE 
program. Join us for a complimentary lunch at 
Finley’s Tap House from 11:30 a.m.–1:30 p.m. 
and a brief, interactive, and open discussion 
forum for questions regarding these and other 
topics. Call Butler Funeral Home at 544-4646 to 
reserve your seat by June 3. 

St. Agnes Prayer Line is Looking for 
Volunteers. We are going to try to simplify 
the prayer line. If you would like to help pray for 
others, please call Cinda Steinkamp at 787-
6439. Please identify yourself when you call.  



ASCENSION OF THE LORD         6    JUNE 2, 2019 

Mother of Eucharist and Grace Prayer Group: 
For this month only, in honor of the anniversary   
of Our Lady of the Eucharist and Grace’s 
appearance to Brother Carmelo Cortez, the 
meeting date of the prayer group has been 
changed. We will meet on June 12, 6:00 p.m. at 
Rose Amon’s home located at 2505 Chapel Hill 
Rd Unit C, in Springfield. Following our usual 
Rosary, Chaplet, and other prayers to honor and 
console Our Lord and His Blessed Mother, dinner 
will be served. If you would like to attend, please 
register by calling Rose at 787-8826 no later than 
June 9, so we can plan for enough food, drinks, 
and dessert. We look forward to hearing from 
you! The Mother of Eucharist and Grace Prayer 
Group normally meets on the first Sunday of each 
month, 3:00-4:15 p.m. at St. Joseph’s Home 
Chapel. 

We need your help! In order to keep our records 
accurate, we ask your assistance with the 
following:  
. Do we have a current phone number listed for

you? Many parishioners no longer have land
lines and have switched to cell phones.

. Moving? Or have you moved recently? Let us
know your new address.

. Weekly Envelopes: Please mark the outside
of your Sunday envelopes with the amount
enclosed and the check number. This helps us
maintain accurate records for your year end
giving statements.

Please feel free to contact the Parish Office (793-
1330) with any name, address, and/or phone 
number changes or feel free to fill out the 
information below and drop it in the collection 
basket. We appreciate your assistance. 

Parishioner Information 

New Address Moving / Please Remove New Parishioner New Phone 

Name: Primary Phone: 

Address: Secondary Phone: 

City: E-Mail:



A & B Printing Service
2122 N. Republic

Springfield, IL 62702
217.789.9034 

anbprinting.com 
Your local Catholic Printer

HAXEL
LAW

More than 30 years of results
Martin J. Haxel

Attorney• Personal Injury
• Auto Accidents
• Workers’ Compensation
• Civil Litigation
Springfield, IL • 217.544.6275

martin@haxel-law.com
www.haxel-law.com
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for more information.

WHITE OAKS WEST ANIMAL HOSPITAL
2801 W. White Oaks Drive, Springfield

Office 698-0280  Emerg. 698-0870
www.wow-vet.com

GREGORY B. HURST, D.V.M.

New Construction, Remodeling,
Maintenance & Repairs, 

Home Inspections
www.buraski.com 529-5172

FARMLAND INVESTMENTS 
l Farmland purchase or sale
l Farm management
l Consultation

Kent Kraft, Managing Broker, Accredited Farm Manager
Call 217-496-3500 or go to FarmlandSolutionsLLC.com

Butler
FUNERAL HOMES

AND CREMATION TRIBUTE CENTER
900 S. Sixth Street

Springfield, Il 62703
(217) 544-4646

www.butlerfuneralhomes.com

Springfield Illinois, St. Agnes

& AssociatesMurphy CPAs LLC
Allen Murphy CPA, Parishioner

Individual Income Tax
Business Tax & Consulting

217-544-2120
www.central-illinois-cpa.com

2920 Chatham Rd., Ste. A
Springfi eld, IL 62704

217.698.5800
reidfamilywellness.com

Dr. Chris Reid • Dr. Shay Reid • Dr. Shaughn Reid
CHIROPRACTIC  • NUTRITION • BRAIN BASED WELLNESSFamily Wellness

Great Lunch and Dinner Too!!!!!
4 locations in Springfield and 1 in Jacksonville

Professionals

Each Office is Independently
Owned and Operated

Steve Contri
GRI, Broker Associate

2475 West Monroe Street
Springfield, IL 62704
Cell: 217-652-9390
Office: 217-787-7215
scontri@aol.com
springfieldhomehunt.com

Family Barber & Styling
Military Discounts

1108 Bruns Lane • Springfield, IL
217-546-8900

Scott Wooden, Owner/Stylist

Dedicated To Exceeding All  Of Your 
Real Estate Expectations!

Julie Davis 
217.836.3123 

Tom Frost 
217.652.8972

Real Estate Associates
2030 Timberbrook

Springfield, IL 62702
Office: 217.789.7200

tsmarjesse@hotmail.com
www.C21REAHouses.com

Tony Smarjesse Each office is independently owned and operated

Ed Lex, AAMS®
Financial Advisor

PARISHIONER

965 Clocktower Dr. 
Ste A, 
Springfield, IL 62704
Bus. 217-546-5276
T.F. 877-343-4639

ed.lex@edwardjones.com
www.edwardjones.com




